
ALLOUEZ TOWNSHIP 

PUBLIC NOTICE 

FOR BUDGET HEARING 

 

The Allouez Township Board will hold a public hearing on the proposed township budget 

for the fiscal year April 1, 2019 – March 31, 2020 at the Allouez Township Hall on 

THURSDAY, MARCH 21, 2019, at 6:00 p.m.  The property tax millage rate proposed 

to be levied to support the proposed budget will be a subject of this hearing. 

 

A copy of the budget is available for public inspection at: 

Allouez Township Hall, 102 Second Street, Mohawk, MI 49950 (906) 337-2302 

 

Renee Pinsonneault 

Township Clerk 

Allouez Township is an equal opportunity provider, and employer. 


